
Hallinen


From: Hallinen


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 12:44 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Please resign


I understand you participated in the bizarre degradation of your agency's scientists in Alabama. Your actions


have caused distrust and disgust in the American public. Please discuss more appropriate career options


with Trump, perhaps you would serve him better in a different capacity. Please spare the American public


additional miscommunication.


Diane Hallinen, MD
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